From: Lori Antunes

To: Thompson, Alexis
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Board Review Hearing Submittal for: 414 Broadway Variance for parking deficiency of 2 spaces
Date: Thursday, August 8, 2024 3:14:27 PM

Afternoon, Alexis,

| am submitting my hearing comment to you regarding the following request by Elaine
Investments (Dan Hornby) at 414 Broadway - Application for Dimensional Variance for
parking deficiency of 2 spaces where 4 are required. This meeting is being held on August
14,2024 at 5:30pm.

Yes. | am in favor of granting the requested additional parking spaces to Eliane
Investments, LLC without concerns.

Feel free to reach out if you need further comments or information.
Regards,
Lori J Antunes

11 Pierce Street
Providence RI 02909


mailto:lantunes@cox.net
mailto:Athompson@providenceri.gov
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.providenceri.gov%2fwp-content%2fuploads%2f2016%2f05%2f414-Broadway-binder-for-web-posting.pdf&c=E,1,h-5pjKloF8A8nx4QLt5IHDHSRAipWVZWYwKqbLMSiE_mUoTfn59EZLBg31g1eho4Asu98XIyXGkt9DitODbJVEWPIkrdFDrLNQALUAAiwJqItQ,,&typo=1

